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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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11th  October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will know that Miss Springett has been absent from work for a couple of weeks now.  Unfortunately she is not 
yet able to return.   
 
We were due to hold Miss Springett’s parent consultations on Friday 25th October 2024.  This will now need to be 
postponed until after half term.  We will confirm a new date as soon as possible.  I apologise for the inconvenience.   
 
We hope that Miss Springett makes a quick recovery.  We are anticipating her return after half term.  We have 
been supported by our supply agency partners who have engaged Mrs Macleod until the end of this half term who 
is well supported by Mr Mayes and Miss Mansfield. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


